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People with time for Children 

 
 

Monday 21st May 

 

Dear Parents, 

The School Council would like to inform you that on Friday 25th May 

(morning break) we will be hosting a cake sale in support of Christian 

Aid. For 50p children will be able to have a cake and a drink of 

squash.  

If there are any cakes left after everyone has had the opportunity to 

purchase one, spare cakes may be bought with extra money.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Littledean CE Primary School Council.                      
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